
 

 

           APPENDIX 8 

 

 

DARLINGTON BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

RESOURCES SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 

PEDESTRIAN HEART GAS MAIN DIVERSION 
 

‘TERMS OF REFERENCE’ 

Review Title 
 

Pedestrian Heart Gas Main Diversion Review Group 
 

Aim of Exercise 
 

1. To investigate the sequence of events 

2. Could anything have been done differently? 

3. Was the response from the Council and others appropriate? 
 

Scope 

 
 

Who would the Group wish to 

speak to? 

Why? When? Action by? 

John Buxton, Director of 

Development and Environment 

 

Introduction/presentation and 

site visit 

Wednesday, 12th 

April, 2006 

Shirley Burton 

 

Richard Alty, Assistant Director, 

Development and  Environment, 

Darlington Borough Council 

 

 

Contract Manager during the 

initial stages, prior to contract 

being handed over to Gillespies 

 

Friday, 9th June, 2006 

 

Shirley Burton 

 

Brian Dobinson, Head of 

 

Darlington Borough Council’s 

 

Friday, 9th June, 2006 

 

Shirley Burton 



Building Design Services, 

Darlington Borough Council 

 

Contract Project Manager 

overseeing project works 

 

Catherine Xaviar, Tom Walker, 

Gillespies  

 

Design Consultants 

 

Friday, 9th June, 2006 

 

 

Shirley Burton 

 

 

 

T Pearson, Northern Gas 

Networks 

 

 

Gas Network Operators 

 

Friday, 9th June, 2006 

 

 

Shirley Burton 

 

 

Graham Dewe, Tim Bowers, 

Birse Civils Limited 

 

Appointed Contractors 

 

Friday, 9th June, 2006 

 

a.m 

 

 

Shirley Burton 

 

 

Wayne Fawcett/Peter Webster 40 

Seven 

 

Radar Equipment Company 

 

Friday, 9th June, 2006 

 

Shirley Burton 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Timescale 

To submit a report to the meeting of the Resources Scrutiny Committee in June/July 06 

 

Resources 

 

To be confirmed 

 

 

Membership 

Councillors Haszeldine (Chair); Councillors Francis, Hutchinson, Johnson, Lewis, Maddison, Richmond, F.S. Robson, S.Robson, Ruck, Swainston,  

G. B. Walker and Wilson. 



 

Reporting Arrangements 

The Group should report its findings to the Resources Scrutiny Committee and any recommendations arising should be referred to Cabinet. 

 


